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John R. Ewell was quoted in the expert analysis “2nd Circ. To Tackle Adequacy Of Geico Refund

Program” by Law360. The article discusses the arguments the Second Circuit will hear regarding

whether a lower court properly tossed a putative class action alleging a premium refund program

offered by Geico during the COVID-19 pandemic was inadequate. This first-of-its-kind appeal could

set precedent for similar disputes.

John Ewell and Joanna Roberto of Gerber Ciano Kelly Brady LLP told Law360 that reasonableness of

insurance rates should be left to state agencies rather than juries.

To read the full article, click here.
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